
 

January 25 2021  
 

Securing Eviction Filing Data to Reduce Evictions 
MOTION 

 
WE MOVE​ to request that the Administration provide an update on Ordinance 402 [2019], which 
guarantees that eviction filing data from the Hamilton County Clerk of Courts be made available to 
service providers partnering with the City of Cincinnati in eviction relief services and eviction 
prevention initiatives. To date, we have not been able to obtain this data in a regular and reliable 
manner. The City may need to provide support to the Clerk of Courts to secure this data, and we 
encourage the Administration to pursue that support. Getting this data in the hands of our partners 
will allow them to help our residents struggling to pay rent with rental assistance, the ability to stay 
in their homes, avoid an eviction, or even avoid having to attend eviction court. 
 
 
 

______________________________________ 
Councilmember Greg Landsman 


